
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

TO:   Tuskegee University Veterinary Alumni 

FROM: Anissa L. Riley, Director of External Affairs 

SUBJECT:  59th Annual Veterinary Medical Symposium  -- SAVE THE DATE 

 

 
 

Greetings Alumni!  On behalf of Dean Ruby L. Perry and the Symposium Committee, we are excited to 

share that the 59th Annual Veterinary Medical Symposium planning is in process. This year we will be 

celebrating our 80th Anniversary as an official veterinary medical program at Tuskegee University 

(1945-2025)! Please ease mark your calendars and plan to attend the next Tuskegee University College of 

Veterinary Medicine (TUCVM) 59th Annual Veterinary Medical Symposium on March 19-22, 2025.  


